
Desiree Hartsock

A popular name in the reality TV world, Desiree Hartsock is
best known for her roles on season 17 of The Bachelor and
season 9 of The Bachelorette. Hartsock grew up in Colorado but
eventually moved to California to pursue a career in fashion.
However, when she appeared on The Bachelor, she captured the
heart of fans during season 17’s bachelor Sean Lowe, but much
to the viewers dismay, Lowe sent her home after their hometown
date.

Hartsock  was  soon  given  the  opportunity  to  star  in  The
Bachelorette, and after dating 25 guys, Hartsock announced her
celebrity engagement to Chris Siegfried, a mortgage broker
from  Oregon.  The  celebrity  couple  is  currently  living  in
Seattle, Washington (where they are close friends with former
Bachelor Jason Mesnick and his wife Molly as well as former
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Bachelor  contestant  Renee  Oteri  Maynard).  Recently,  the
reality TV star has also been making a name for herself in
bridal design and has announced her first celebrity pregnancy!

Aside  from  preparing  for  motherhood,  Hartsock  is  busy
traveling to promote her latest book, My Fairytale Wedding:
Planning Your Dream Wedding Without Breaking The Bank. When
she’s not on a book tour, Hartsock continues her work with ABC
promoting the Bachelor in Paradise and keeping up with the
latest seasons of The Bachelorette.


